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Question 

 

“Will the Minister advise what proportion of funding for the ‘Inspiring Active Places Strategy’ is to come 

from the private sector; and what control, if any, over charging and future access to facilities will be retained 

for any privately funded development?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The Inspiring Active Places Strategy relates primarily to the provision of Government-owned public 

facilities. It is still at an early stage and more work will be required to establish the proportion of private 

funding that might be possible or the systems of operation. Any funding or operating model that involves 

private partners in the delivery of sporting facilities will be required to maintain Government and 

Ministerial oversight. Agreements will be structured to ensure pricing of services and facilities remains 

affordable for all islanders.   

 

 


